
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

                            

 

To the esteemed graduates of the C-Women Program, employers, and distinguished attendees, 

It is with great pride and admiration that I extend my warmest congratulations to the C-Women graduates 

who are embarking on an exciting new chapter in the Tech and Coding sectors. Your dedication, resilience, 

and commitment to your professional journey serve as an inspiration to all. Reaching this milestone is a 

testament to your hard work, talent, and passion for shaping the future of technology in Canada. 

I also want to extend my deepest gratitude to the employers who are here today. Your support and 

commitment to creating inclusive opportunities for gender-diverse professionals are essential in breaking 

down barriers and ensuring that the tech sector is a place where everyone has the chance to thrive. 

This event is a powerful reminder of the importance of community and collaboration in fostering diversity 

within the STEM fields. As we continue to remove barriers and build meaningful connections between 

graduates and employers, we create a brighter, more innovative future for Canada. Together, we can 

strengthen the representation of gender-diverse professionals in tech, coding, software development, 

and beyond. 

The work being done today to support C-Women is not only crucial for the success of these individuals 

but for the growth and prosperity of our nation. I am proud to stand with you as we continue to build a 

more inclusive and equitable tech industry, one that celebrates the diverse voices that shape our 

communities. 

To the C-Women graduates, I offer my heartfelt congratulations and wish you continued success on your 

journey. Your future is bright, and I have no doubt that you will continue to lead the way, inspire others, 

and create change. 

Let us all work together to support and uplift the incredible talent that is here today, ensuring that 

Canada’s tech industry remains a model of innovation, diversity, and inclusivity. 

With deepest respect and warmest wishes, 

 
 

Hon. Judy A. Sgro, Privy Council 
Member of Parliament - Humber River-Black Creek 
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